
Spencer Sullivan 
268 Sundial Road 
Madison, MS 39110 

Date: 12/30/2024 
Re: Mississippi Medical License 

Dear Dr. Cleveland, 

As we disused, I am closing my practice December 31st, 2024 and will no longer be practicing 
medicine in Mississippi after that date. I would like to give up my medical license with the 
Mississippi Board of Medical Licensure as of December 31st, 2024 at 5:00 pm. Thank you for the 
opportunity to serve the people of Mississippi. Please let me know if you need anything further. 

Sincerely, 

Spencer Sullivan, MD 




